
NEW INFO FROM KFUMC 

 

In Loving Memory 

For those of you who have not heard, on 

January 5th, at approximately 10:00 am, 

Helen Mitchell peacefully entered life 

eternal. She was surrounded by her 

husband Dean of over 65 years, along 

with Doug and his wife, Lisa and her 

husband and several grandchildren. Her 

son David from Hawaii who visited 

them over Christmas, was able to fly 

back to Kennewick Wednesday evening. 

Helen will be missed by so many, 

including her Kennewick First friends, 

her Doublets group of nearly 45 years, 

UMW ladies, Sorority sisters, and best 

friends of more than 50 years Marlene 

and Larry Jelsing. Helen was so 

involved and so loved! Let us keep this 

dear family and many friends covered in 

prayer as they grieve the passing of 

Helen. The family has not yet decided 

on a date for her celebration of life 

service. Please send cards to: 3412 S 

Irby St. Kennewick WA 99337. 

 

Honoring Long-Standing Pillars of 

Kennewick First UMC 

Please join us for worship on January 

23rd at 10:00 a.m., as we honor those 

who have attended our church for 

decades! Many have been committed to 

our church by their attendance, gifts, 

service, and witness for over 50 years. 

While we know of many of you, we 

don’t want to miss anyone, so if you are 

one of those pillars in our midst, please 

call the church office and give your 

name and the date you joined or began 

serving/attending regularly so we can 

properly honor and thank you, even if 

you are not able to attend in person. 

Your long-standing service and 

continued witness in-spires all of us as 

we continue building up the church, 

community, and world in the name of 

Jesus Christ. 

If you have any questions please contact 

Cynthia by email at 

cynthia@kennewickfirst.com or through 

the church office. 
 


